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Dear Jefferson Families,  

It’s hard to believe we are half way through our second trimester.  Progress Reports were mailed home on 
Friday.  If you have an updated mailing address or phone number, please contact Mrs. Hewey or Mrs. Beith in our 
front office to change that information as soon as possible.  Furthermore, if you do not receive your child’s 
progress report, let our office know so we can provide you with a copy.   

 

As mentioned in our last newsletter, our band was recently accepted to march down Main Street in 
Disneyland.  They will head to Anaheim April 11th through the 13th to show off their skills. We need support from 
our community in order to participate in this event.  We have several fundraisers coming up and information will 
be sent to you via email.  One of our larger fundraisers is a dinner and music night on Wednesday, February 20th 
in the Jefferson Gym.  Town & County is catering the event and the Jefferson Wildcat Band will be providing 
entertainment.  Tickets for this event are $25 each and are available through the school office.  Please see the 
attached ticket order form for more information. Furthermore, we are accepting donations.  Please make checks 
payable to Jefferson School and include Disneyland on the memo line.   

There is a lot of excitement on campus.  Starting Monday, our 5th and 6th grade students can join Audio Circle in 
the library during lunch recess.  This has been a popular event in the past and we are excited for our students to 
read our next book Restart. This is a wonderful story about a boy that has an accident and after recovery returns 
to school to start over, learning that in his past, he was not the nicest to others. Encourage your child to join Audio 
Circle.  For more information about this novel, visit https://shop.scholastic.com/parent-ecommerce/books/restart-
9781338053777.html.   

Our annual Jefferson Art Show will be held at the beginning of February in our library.  We are encouraging our 
students to start creating their masterpieces.  2D and 3D art are welcome and all mediums are acceptable (pencil, 
charcoal, oil-pastels, watercolors, acrylic paint, chalk, etc.).  2D art must be no larger than 22” by 24” and 3D art 
must be no more than 24” in any direction and fewer than 25 pounds.  Art can be submitted to the office and 
students need to write their name, grade and core teacher on the back.  For more information, please contact 
Mrs. Gleason at sgleason@sjcoe.net.  The winners of our art show will have their art showcased at the Haggin 
Museum (http://hagginmuseum.org/).  

The oral interpretation fair will be taking place on Saturday, February 2nd at 1:00pm in the Jefferson Gym.  Oral 
Interpretation is the expression and sharing of literature with an audience.  Students have chosen pieces of 
literature to memorize and perform.  This is a great event to come and watch and we hope to see you there! 

Thank you for your continued support, communication, and taking the time to read the Jefferson newsletter.  Feel 
free to contact me at any time at awooten@sjcoe.net or (209) 835-3053 with any questions, comments, or 
suggestions. 

Sincerely,  

Alyssa Wooten 

Principal 
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Join us tomorrow Saturday, January 19 at 6pm at 

Stockton Arena for a fun night of family fun and HOCKEY! 

Tickets are just $12 each and $3 of every ticket sold 

comes back to support our schools! 

(See the attached flyer for more details. ) 
 
 

 

Friendly Reminder 
Is your student on an interdistrict transfer from Tracy Unified School 
District?  

The deadline to turn in interdistrict transfer requests to Tracy Unified 
School District for the 2019-2020 school year is January 15, 2019. 
For your convenience, the link below will direct you to Tracy Unified School District’s website:   

https://www.tracy.k12.ca.us/edservices/studentservices/SitePages/DistrictTransferForms.aspx 

 

Recordatorio Amistoso 
¿Está su estudiante en una transferencia interdistrital del Distrito 
Escolar Unificado de Tracy? 

La fecha límite para entregar las solicitudes de transferencia entre 
distritos al Distrito Escolar Unificado de Tracy para el año escolar 
2019-2020 es el 15 de enero de 2019. 

Para su comodidad, el siguiente enlace lo dirigirá al sitio web del 
Distrito Escolar Unificado de Tracy: 
https://www.tracy.k12.ca.us/edservices/studentservices/SitePages/DistrictTransferForms.aspx 

Join us! Our next meeting is Wednesday, January 23 3:30 pm at Jefferson School.   
We will be discussing the upcoming spring dance, 2019-2020 spirit wear and much more! 
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All proceeds from this event will 
benefit the marching band’s trip to 

Disneyland in April 2019  

catered by 

Wednesday, February 20th 
5:30-7:30pm 

Tickets are $25 and available through  
Mrs. Beith in the front office  

(Monday - Friday; 7:30am - 4:00pm)  

Jefferson School Gymnasium 

7500 W Linne Rd, Tracy, CA 95304  

An Evening in Paris 

Jefferson Wildcat Band  
presents 




